Ird September, 1957.

Dear Mr. Todd,

Thanks for your note. I shall be sailing for tha Stetes on
the 12th of this month so may I suggest that when the gown and
its container have served their purpose you should gonsign them
to me at Gonville and Caius College where they oan await my
return.

I kmow my colleagues at Caius would like to ses the portrait
bafore it is nmihitnd:m iﬂu pm]iuu. next year; probably they
would like to find & place for it during the winter term. I
expect to be in England mgain before the end of January and shall
be, of courne, very much intersated to see what progress has been

made by them in this business,.

Yours aincerely,



